
TOWN OF STAMFORD 
LIQUOR CONTROL BOARD MEETING 

March 2, 2023 
(UNAPPROVED) 

 
 
The Selectboard in its capacity as the Liquor Control Board, met on Thursday, March 2, 2023 in the town 
office to review liquor license applications. 
 
Present:  Selectboard:  Nancy L. Bushika, Chair, Pamela Tworig, Daniel J. Potvin and 
  Michael G. Denault. 
  Carol A. Fachini was not present. 
  Visitors:  Kurt Gamari, Luke McKay and David R. Tatro. 
  Lori Shepard, Selectboard Secretary. 
 
Nancy Bushika called the meeting to order at 5:45 p.m. and opened with the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
MOTION by Mike Denault to approve the Liquor Control Board minutes of February 17, 2022 as written.  
SECONDED by Nancy Bushika.  All in favor.  Motion APPROVED. 
 
The Selectboard reviewed an application from Stamford Valley Golf Course, Inc. for a First Class 
Restaurant/Bar License to sell malt and vinous beverages, a Third Class Restaurant/Bar License to sell 
spirituous liquors, and a permit for outside consumption. 
 
The town has not received any violation notices regarding the applicant. 
 
MOTION by Mike Denault to approve the First Class Restaurant/Bar License application, the Third Class 
Restaurant/Bar License application, and the outside consumption permit for the Stamford Valley Golf 
Course.  SECONDED by Pam Tworig.  All in favor.  Motion APPROVED. 
 
The state has implemented an online portal system and all applications are filed and approved online.  
Bilmont’s Country Store has not completed their online application yet.  Their current license expires on 
April 30, 2023. 
 
MOTION by Nancy Bushika to adjourn.  SECONDED by Mike Denault.  All in favor.  Motion APPROVED.  
The meeting was adjourned at 5:52 p.m. 
 
 
       Nancy L. Bushika  
       Clerk pro tempore 
/las 


